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Announcements

In June 2019, FESAC bid farewell to  

– Amy Wendt, University of Wisconsin 

– Charles Greenfield, General Atomics

– Juergen Rapp, Oak Ridge National Laboratory

– Richard Groebner, General Atomics

– Hutch Neilson, Princeton Plasma Physics Laboratory 

Thank you for your service! 

FESAC welcomes six members whose terms will run through June 2022. We look 
forward to your service.

– Dr. Ralph Izzo, Public Service Enterprise Group (PSEG) Chairman, President, CEO

– Dr. Charles Kessel, Oak Ridge National Laboratory

– Professor Lorin Matthews, Baylor University

– Professor Scott Parker, University of Colorado

– Professor Fred Skiff, University of Iowa

– Dr. Philip Snyder, General Atomics

To the continuing members of FESAC, thank you for your continuing service!







Next FESAC Meeting: 

Either March 16-17 or March 17-18, 2020 

in the Greater Washington, DC area 

Please save these dates!


